
 

Sherman Elementary FRC 

Advisory Council 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Riley Colson at  

859-428-5500 ext. 5508 or riley.colson@grant.kyschools.us 

Meetings are 

 scheduled for the 

 2nd Monday  

every other month 

 

 September 14, 2020  

 November 9, 2020 

 January 11, 2021  

 March 8, 2021 

 May 10, 2021 

  

 10 AM at Sherman Elementary School or join Virtually. 

  

Whether you are a 

parent, community 

or staff member 

Thank You for your 

time & dedication!  

 


